
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

               

  

                                                                                       

This Week:   
TODAY: Memorial Service at 3:00 pm at the cemetery 

 

Tuesday  – 6:00 am Prayer at Perks  
Saturday – 5-7 pm Community Picnic at the Downtown Park 
Next Sunday – Kenton & Kidron Miller will be here to share 
 

Note: Pastor Luke will be gone on vacation from Monday, May 29 – Sunday June 4 
 

Upcoming Events:  
 

Summer Kick-off Community Picnic:  June 3 from 5:00 – 7:00 pm at the 
Downtown Park.  This is community event and everyone is invited! 
 

Community Prayer Walks: Mondays & Wednesdays starting June 5 from 
 7-8am.  Meet at the Downtown Park and then we will pray as we walk 
throughout around town and cover the community in prayer. 
 

Garage Sale & Pork Loin Meal Fundraiser:  June 10th; Garage Sale from 
 8am-2pm and Meal served from 11am-1pm. 
 

Church Camp Weekend: Father’s Day weekend, June 17-18 at Timberlake 
Ranch Camp. We will have a sign-up sheet available next weekend to reserve 
your camping spot or place in the bunkhouse. 
 

Fusion Youth Group: Sunday, June 25 at 6:30 pm 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Prelude – Christine Quiring 
  

Worship through Music –Worship Team 
This is Amazing Grace 
Revelation Song 
Christ Is Enough 

 

Announcements & Prayer – Pastor Luke Haidle  
 

Worship Through Giving 
   Offertory – Worship Team 

  Give Me Jesus 
 
 

Message – Pastor Luke Haidle 
  Mark 9: 2-13 
  Identity Revealed  

 

Closing Song – Worship Team 
 All to Us  

 
 

 
 

 

 
Visitor Cards, Prayer Request Cards, and General Cash Offering 
Envelopes can be found in the pew backs and may be filled out and 

placed it in the offering,  
 

A Friendly Reminder:  Please leave the back 3 rows open for visitors, 

parents with small children, and those who may need to leave quickly. 

 

 

Kids Quiet Activity Bags are available at the back of the sanctuary. 
 

Worship Service 
May 28, 2017 

10:30 am 

  Prayer & Praise 
 

• Pray for LaVerna Quiring as she will be having a Radiology Gamma Knife 
procedure Wednesday to clear the last of the benign tumor located 
behind her eye. Pray that the procedure goes well and she is able to 
come home as projected on Wednesday afternoon. 
 

• Continue to pray for Tiffany Dick (daughter-in-law of LeRoy & Judy Dick) 
as she has been diagnosed stage IV melanoma. Tiffany will be traveling to 
the Mayo Clinic again on May 31 to check progress, have testing and re-
evaluate her treatment plan. Please pray for safety in traveling and also 
for encouraging news. 
 

• Continue to pray for Kim Goossen, daughter of Brad & Teresa Goossen. 
She received her final Chemo treatment.  There will be tests in June to 
see if further treatment is needed. Pray that the Chemo was effective! 

 

• Pray for those who serve in all roles this Memorial Day. Pray for 
Firefighters, Police Officers, EMTs, those who serve our nation, as well as 
local, state and national leaders. Also, pray for those who are 
remembering and missing loved ones. 

 

 



   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  5/21/17  Attendance: 96 Nursery   

General Offering $2466.00  Worship Service – Today  

Greenhouse: 
Lights & Projector:  

$150.00 
$750.00  

Lisa Kroeker & Dot Quiring 
Service Sunday– Next Week (5/14/17) 
Becca Page & Grace Children’s Home 

Henderson MB Church 

Pastor Luke Haidle  

Summer School Help Wanted:  Who loves kids and teaching about God’s word?  We 
are looking for some Kids’ Sunday School teachers for the summer quarter.  We are 
excited about our new curriculum – The Gospel Project for Kids.  During the month of 
June/July, we will have one large group of kids (preK to 3rd grade) that will meet 
during our Fellowship Sunday Sermon & Discussion Time. We are looking for a lead 
teacher and helper to cover each week.  You may sign-up for one week or several. 
Please talk to Joanne Haidle or Dot Quiring if interested.  Thank you! 
 

Garage Sale & Pork Loin Meal Fundraiser:  We will again do a fundraiser to benefit 
the Utah VBS trip during Community Garage Sale days, June 10th.  We will have 
garage sale items and a delicious pork loin meal, made by Chuck Block, will be served 
from 11:00am - 1:00pm.  The price of the meal is 7 dollars for a sandwich, chips, 
drink, and cookie bar.  We will be serving in the fellowship center at the MB Church.  
 

 WE NEED YOUR HELP!  We need servers, garage sale attendants, and 15 people 
willing to make 2 dozen cookie bars.  There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer by the 
office.  Talk to Christine if you have questions. 
 

Maker Fun Factory VBS: Save the Date! July 17th-21st  
Vacation Bible School Registration Forms are available at the back of the church and 
in the office OR also available online on the website, & on FaceBook. We are still in 
need of volunteers and teachers. Please talk to Deb Mierau, Dot Quiring or Lisa 
Kroeker if you would like to help.  We have a place for you! Also, we are asking for 
donations to provide for snacks/food during VBS as it can get very costly to prepare 
snacks for 100+ people for 5 days.  There are envelopes in mailboxes for donations to 
help cover food for VBS and that the envelopes can be returned to the office or 
placed in the offering. 
 

Mission Trip to Hungary: McKenna Friesen (daughter of Robin & Valerie Friesen) will 
be traveling to Hungary this summer in July with a group of 8 people from Kearney 
First Baptist Church to put on a Vacation Bible School. As an elementary education 
major she is excited share the Gospel of Jesus and to work with kids who know 
English as a second language. She is currently fundraising for her trip and needs to 
raise $2500. If you would like to support her trip or just send her words of 
encouragement, you may contact her at 402-363-3027 or by email at 
16mfriesen@gmail.com or donations can be mailed directly to her at PO Box 514; 
Henderson NE 68371. Prayers for her trip are also appreciated! 
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